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Good afternoon Rob,
 
This email confirms granted extension. Your clients response is now due on or before close of
business March 10, 2023. I will look out for the Designation of Counsel form. Thank you for your
time and assistance. Enjoy your day.
 
 
Best,
Christal
 
 
Kind regards,
 
Christal Dennis
Complaints Examination and
Legal Administration
(202) 694-1519
 
cela@fec.gov
 

 
 
 

From: Kelner, Robert <rkelner@cov.com> 
Sent: Thursday, February 9, 2023 9:30 AM
To: CELA <CELA@fec.gov>
Cc: Langton, Alexandra <ALangton@cov.com>
Subject: MUR 8105
 
We will be representing the University of California in the above-captioned MUR.  They received the
Complaint on January 24.  They require a 30 day extension, having just retained counsel.  Can you
grant the extension?  I can send a Designation of Counsel form later today.  Thanks.
 
Rob
 

Robert Kelner

MUR810500024
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Covington & Burling LLP
One CityCenter, 850 Tenth Street, NW
Washington, DC 20001-4956
T +1 202 662 5503 | rkelner@cov.com
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This message is from a law firm and may contain information that is confidential or legally privileged. If you are not the
intended recipient, please immediately advise the sender by reply e-mail that this message has been inadvertently
transmitted to you and delete this e-mail from your system. Thank you for your cooperation.
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